
 

Potential Pool Closure due to Hurricane Idalia 
Due to Hurricane Idalia’s expected landfall sometime over the next 72 hours, Florida PRIME may be 
closed on Wednesday, August 30th, during which time participants will NOT be able to conduct pool 
business.  
 
If these closures take place, the investment pool will reopen at 7:30am ET the day following its last 
day of closure. Therefore, we urge any participant needing account access on Wednesday or who 
may be impacted by Hurricane Idalia to conduct financial transactions before 1:00 p.m. EST 
tomorrow, August 29th, to avoid any disruption to liquidity. If pool closure is necessary, no funds 
will move until the pool reopens. Please let us know if you have any questions or have special 
requirements.  
 
Any additional changes to pool operations will be communicated as soon as possible to all 
participants. 
 
We encourage you to visit our website or call us at 1-850-488-7311 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

An investment in the Pool is not insured or guaranteed by any government or government agency. Although the manager of the 
Pool seeks to preserve principal, it is possible to lose money by depositing money in the Pool. 
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